
 

Getting On Track In Time!  - Got It! 
for children in the current 

Kinder, Year 1 and Year 2 Classes 2025 
 

Follow-Up on the return of the Got It! blue questionnaire form 
 

Warners Bay Public School has the opportunity to participate in an exciting and 
innovative initiative for children in the current Kinder, Year 1 and Year 2 classes to 
enhance their social and emotional skills.  Getting On Track In Time! - Got It! is an 
early intervention program run by local health professionals from the Local Hunter 
New England Health District in collaboration with Department of Education.  

Got It! aims to teach children emotional resilience and further the development of 
their social skills to help them better manage their behaviours at school and at 
home, assisting them to learn to their full potential and maximise their life 
opportunities.  The program will be fun and supportive for students and will also be 
practical for parents and teachers.  

Parents of children in the current Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 classes will be 
asked to complete a short blue questionnaire to assist in identifying which part of 
the program will best benefit their child. These are due back by Tuesday the 25th of 
February. 

There will be an opportunity for Mum, Dads and Carers to meet  
the Got It! Health Team and ask any questions on Tuesday the 25th of February at 

the parent BBQ. 
 

 

 

 

  

 


